
Whether you’re a student from Southville International School or

Colleges (SISC) or from another school, have fun learning experiences

with the annual SMART (Sports, Mental, Artistic) Summer Programs. You

can choose from a variety of online and on-campus options tailored for

children and teens who would like to spend their break in exciting and

productive ways. Get a jumpstart on your academic courses for next

school year or pursue a sport or an interest that really excites you from

any of the offerings below (also included is the varsity summer training

schedule):

STUDENTS AND PARENTS' 
B U L L E T I N

Get SMART this summer
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Smart Summer Non - Academic Programs Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdw_-Llp6b_SZvT8llx8Eylbrajv-ClQgqQphAIxkzNUurcug/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdw_-Llp6b_SZvT8llx8Eylbrajv-ClQgqQphAIxkzNUurcug/viewform


SMART Summer Academic Programs



Incoming Grade 11 students may apply for the Senior High School (SHS)

Voucher Program of the Department of Education (DepEd) that

provides financial assistance at the senior high school level. Qualified

applicants can avail of tuition subsidies during their two years in any

senior high school track as SISC is accredited to offer the SHS voucher

program.

 

All applications are done online following the guidelines below.

 

1. Go to https://ovap.peac.org.ph/ to apply.

2. Read the guidelines at:https://www.deped.gov.ph/wp-

\content/uploads/2022/06/DO_s2022_032.pdf

3. For inquiries, please use the following contact information:

shsvp.application@peac.org.ph (Application Process and Guidelines) / 

 ovap.concerns@peac.org.ph (Technical Concerns) / 0917.702.4213 /

0927.220.0275.

SISC accepts DepEd voucher
beneficiaries

https://ovap.peac.org.ph/
https://www.deped.gov.ph/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/DO_s2022_032.pdf
mailto:shsvp.application@peac.org.ph
mailto:ovap.concerns@peac.org.ph














We would like to thank all parents and guardians who made the effort to

join the Third Term Parent-Teacher Conference (PTC) this July 8, 2022.

Though the virtual PTC is different to the usual in-person conversations,

the goals are still the same - to create the best possible outcomes for your

child. We hope the conference was able to provide you with some

valuable insight into your child’s progress in online school, and we look

forward to a continued partnership with you for the incoming academic

year 2022-2023.

Thank you for attending the PTC
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